
Nurturing your  
sense of place



Are you passionate about your patch? Keen to  
meet like-minded women who share a connection  
to agriculture and the environment? It’s time for the  
North Central CMA’s third Chicks in the Sticks event!

Bring along your best friend, mother, sister or colleague to 
what will be another incredible event. Your afternoon will 
begin with drinks and a tour along the Campaspe River 
learning about river restoration, threatened woodlands, and 
the areas rich cultural heritage, all set against the stunning 
backdrop of the historic Degraves Mill.

Your tour will be followed by a delicious long table lunch served 
on the lawn overlooking the river. The keynote address will 
be delivered by 2015 Victorian Rural Women’s Award Winner 
and owner of Mt Alexander Fruit Gardens, Katie Finlay. Katie 
will share her heart-warming story about balancing farming, 
sustainability and personal wellbeing. 

Macedon Ranges Shire Mayor, Jennifer Anderson will be your 
MC for an event that will showcase the achievements of women 
connected to their surroundings. 2015 Chicks in the Sticks will 
delight you, inspire you and empower you to continue nurturing 
your sense of place and the landscapes most important to you.

When: Saturday 28 November 2015
Time: 11.00 am – 4.00 pm
Dress: Garden party frock, gumboots and native  
flora accessory  
Cost: Free event for women in north central Victoria  
(drinks at bar prices – cash only)
Where: 686 Cobb and Co Road, Carlsruhe, Victoria 3537
Transport: A return bus will be available for event guests  
from Bendigo, Castlemaine and Kyneton – ensure you book  
a seat when your RSVP *seating limited
RSVP: Places are limited and book out fast. Contact the  
North Central CMA on (03) 5448 7124


